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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 13, 1974 

THE PRESIDENT HAS SEEN .d':. j 

INFORMATION 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT 

FROM: William E. Timmons PI(' 
SUBJECT: Congressional Budget Committee 

Attached in tab A is a letter co-signed by Senators Muskie 
and Dominick, senior Members of the new Committee on 
the Budget. 

I have acknowledged receipt of their communication and 
no Presidential action is now required. 

Copies of the communication, however, have been sent 
to Counsellor Rush for action and Dave Parker for 
scheduling consideration . 
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